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Ms Harriet Bell 
 

28th May 2019 

 

Our ref: F3/FoICCG 

 Please ask for Craig Cardross Grant on 01799 510 
565 

email: ccardrossgrant@uttlesford.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Bell, 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information 
requested is provided in the email accompanying this letter. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries or concerns and 
I will refer them to the relevant department that has provided me with the information. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the response to your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review.  Internal review requests should be submitted within two months 
of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed 
to:  foi@uttlesford.gov.uk.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  Telephone: 0303 123 1113 or 
01625 545 700  Website:  www.ico.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Craig Cardross Grant 
Housing Renewals and Improvement Officer 


